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FULL INTO SUMMER! 

We hope you had a fantastic 4th of July!  

Please let us know if you are going on 

vacation and we will keep a close eye on 

your residence. We ask you to please turn 

your water off at the shut off in the 

basement before you leave.  

We will be working in the next few weeks to 

prepare for the NAVFAC Conditions 

Assessment on August 2nd. You may see 

some people walking in the community. We 

just wanted to let you know who they are.  

Any questions please let us know. 

Contact Information 

300 Hwy 361, Crane, IN 47522 

Phone: 812-902-1500 

https://www.facebook.com/cranefh 

 

SAVE THE DATES 
July– Decorate your home Patriotically! 

$100 gift card to the winner!    
Announced July 15th– 1pm.  

August  

 

   
 

 

 
 
 
 

Samantha Bobbitt– Community Director 
 

Douglas McDonald-Maintenance Tech. 

STAFF  

Brian Stann 

CEO 

Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our CEO’s Message - July 

Dear HMC Residents,  

Dear Residents, This month we will celebrate Independence 

Day on the Fourth of July, and I hope your families enjoy some 

well-earned time off with your loved ones, along with all the 

customary barbecue’s and fireworks displays. Hunt Military 

Communities wants to thank you and your families for the 

many sacrifices you make for our freedoms and way of life. 

Many of our residents will PCS this summer and we will be 

welcoming those families to Hunt Military Communities. We 

have recently chosen new Pillars of Excellence that are the 

foundation to how we run this company and serve each of 

you. Excellence, Accountability, Integrity, Continuous Improve-

ment, and Customer Commitment. Our goal is to provide you 

with the very best living experience at each step of your jour-

ney in our communities. We are committed to continuous im-

provement by raising the bar with our management and fidu-

ciary obligations of military housing projects. Wishing you all a 

safe, happy, and healthy holiday!  

Join us July 15 from 6 

to 8pm at the Commu-

nity Building for Ice 

Cream Sundaes and A 

Movie for the Whole 

family. RSVP to      

Samantha by July 13 




